
 

Kentish Council 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
APPLICATION FOR DEVELOPMENT APPROVAL 

An application for development approval has been made which may affect you. 
 

Details about the application – K-DA023/2024 
 

 
Address of the land 
 
 
What use or development is 
proposed in the application 

 
 
 
Date of notice 
 
 

The application and supporting documents are open for public inspection on 
Council’s website at www.kentish.tas.gov.au or at the Council Offices, 69 High 

Street, Sheffield during the following office hours:- 
Monday to Friday, 8.00 a.m to 4.30 p.m. 

 

Any person may lodge a representation on the proposed use or development. 

Your representation must:  - be received within 14 days of the date of this notice; 
- be in writing; 
- be addressed to: 

The General Manager,  
Kentish Council,  
P.O. Box 63, Sheffield 7306; or email 
council@kentish.tas.gov.au  

- and include: 
the reasons for your representation; and 

the address of the land. 

1 Dowbiggin Street 
Railton  

 
Residential – proposed Outbuilding 

17 April 2024 

http://www.kentish.tas.gov.au/
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Aerial View – K-DA023/2024 1 Dowbiggin Street, Railton 
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